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September 9, 2021 

Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 

Yesterday, Wednesday, September 8, 2021, I reported the following COVID-positive 
cases to Summit County Public Health officials: 

 One (1) On-Campus first grade student; 
 One (1) On-Campus third grade student;  
 Two (2) On-Campus sixth grade students; 
 One (1) On-Campus seventh grade student; 
 Two (2) On-Campus eighth grade students; and 
 One (1) On-Campus tenth grade student 

Also, yesterday I received a question regarding the correspondence I send to parents 
regarding COVID-positive cases.  In the event that your son/daughter is assigned to a 
classroom or a school bus in which a COVID-positive case is identified, you will receive 
another specific letter regarding that situation.  This letter is the general summary of 
COVID-positive cases for our school district.  

Also, here are the quarantine numbers as of September 7, 2021: 

Wilcox Primary School:  12 students 

Samuel Bissell Elementary School:  10 students 

George G. Dodge Intermediate School:  2 staff members & 14 students 

RB Chamberlin Middle School:  3 staff members & 14 students 

Twinsburg High School:  4 coaching staff members & 9 students 

Please note, these numbers include COVID-positive individuals. The majority of these 
quarantine situations are due to family circumstances and not directly related to 
spread in our school district.  This would suggest that our masking and other COVID-
19 health and safety protocols are working. 

Thanks for your continued support, 

Kathi Powers, Superintendent 

 
 

 
 
 
 


